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Dear SALUTATION,

Kean University students have experienced many successes during the past school year.  Kean students 
have achieved in the classroom, excelled in internships and conducted research. Many of our students 
have now graduated, and are heading on to the next chapter of their lives.

For many of these students, attending Kean University would not have been possible without your 
support to help them overcome the financial challenges they face.

One of the most personal and lasting ways to make a difference in the lives of our students is by making  
a gift to the Kean University Foundation. Generous alumni and friends continue to step up throughout 
the year to meet the needs of our students by making gifts to the Kean Fund for Excellence to fund 
financial aid, programmatic support, and unexpected needs.

Gifts of any size are powerful and directly support our student body and their academic experience. 

Please consider a gift today in the amount of AMOUNT. Your gift will help to ensure that our students 
can continue to benefit from the extraordinary education that Kean provides. 

Below is a reply card or visit www.keanfoundation.org/academicyearend2023 to make your gift online 
today. On behalf of all our students at Kean University, thank you for your support.

Warmly,

William H. Miller, CFRE
Chief Executive Officer 
Kean University Foundation

ADDRESSEE
ADDRESS
CITY, STATE ZIP

  $50  	   $100 	    $250	    $500	    $1,000	    Other	

Phone_________________________________________________________

Email__________________________________________________________

  Enclosed is my check payable to Kean University Foundation

  I am interested in including Kean University in my estate plans.

23SP1327AA

Yes! I will support Kean University’s students!



Our Cougars have so much to  
be proud of this year!

Show your 
Kean pride  
by making  

a gift to  
support Kean 

students!

AUGUST

Kean welcomed its largest freshman class ever 
with more than 2,000 students. Kean’s previous 
record freshman class was 1,815 students in 2018.

SEPTEMBER  

Eighteen of our best and brightest Kean students, 
faculty and staff were honored and awarded at 
the first-ever President’s Alumni Ball.

OCTOBER

President Repollet visited students from the 
Michael Graves College on their semester abroad 
in Italy. These opportunities continue to take our 
students out of their comfort zone and provide 
life-changing experiences.
 
NOVEMBER

Thirty students, chosen from a very competitive 
applicant pool, received their chance to climb 
higher as participants in our new Red Bulls 
mentorship program.
 

DECEMBER

Kean became the first university in New Jersey to 
join Moon Shot for Equity, a national network of 
colleges and universities committed to eliminating 
equity gaps in higher education by 2030. Equally 
important, the Middle States Commission on 
Higher Education reaffirmed Kean University’s 
accreditation for the next eight years.

JANUARY

Congratulations to the women’s swimming team, 
the New Jersey Athletic Conference (NJAC) 
Champions! For nearly 40 years, two schools — 
Rowan and TCNJ — have dominated the league, 
but Kean turned history on its head this year. 
The team’s first-ever championship win came 
at the end of an undefeated run in conference 
competition and only six years after the swimming 
program restarted at Kean.

FEBRUARY

Two teams of students from Kean’s College of 
Business and Public Management will be among 
teams from 17 institutions nationwide competing 
in the 2023 Agricultural Export Market Challenge 
this semester. Kean is the first NJ university 
to compete in the challenge and is the only 
institution from the state taking part.

 
 

MARCH

More than 115 Kean students participated in 
TraveLearn experiences across eight countries 
and the U.S./Mexico border during Spring Break, 
experiencing valuable academic and cultural 
lessons and expanding their own horizons. 
Students also traveled to Washington, D.C.  
for our first Kean Day on Capitol Hill. This 
important initiative allowed students to share  
their personal Kean stories in meetings with 
lawmakers and others.

APRIL 

With 208 coaching victories at Kean, coach 
Shelley Sheiner became the winningest coach of 
men’s lacrosse in our program history.

MAY

We have recruited more than 100 full-time, tenure 
track faculty; expanded sabbatical opportunities 
and release time; and we are creating new 
pathways to promotion for professional staff. Our 
recent Moody’s A2 and S&P A- ratings affirm our 
financial stability throughout this process.


